pempand | MEMORANDUM
V‘beach
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To: Gregory P. Harrison, City Manager
From: Ed Beecher, Human Resources Director (//Z:L . L/

Subject: Discussion/Consideration of Ranking of
Candidates for the Position of Internal Auditor
For the Purpose of Hiring the City’s Internal Auditor

Date:  November 30, 2017

Background:

Pursuant to the direction of the Mayor and City Commission an executive committee,
comprised of Assistant City Manager, Suzette Sibble, Finance Director, Andrew Jean-
Pierre, Public Works Director, Rob McCaughan and Human Resources Director, Ed
Beecher was established to screen, rank and interview applicants for the position of
Internal Auditor. On November 15, 2017, the City Commission met individually with the
three (3) finalist reccommended by the executive committee and conducted a personal
interview with each candidate. Attached please find a ranking provided by each
Commissioner for each candidate. As agreed by the City Commission for the ranking
process, each Commissioner was asked to give each candidate a ranking of 1, 2, or 3;
with one (1) being the first choice. The attached matrix confirms the following results of
the ranking process:

First - Deusdedit Kiyemba

Second - William Brown
Third - Michael Hewett

Recommendation:

It is respectfully requested the City Commission approve the ranking for the position of
Internal Auditor and move the appointment of Deusdedit Kiyemba as Internal Auditor for
the City.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me.

Thank you.

pompanobeachfl.gov 100 West Atlantic Boulevard | Pompano Beach, FL 33060 | Phone: 954-786-4600



